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To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Troy Rendell; Nonnye Grant; Matilda Sanders 
Sam Merta; Shannon Hudson; Mahnaz Massoudi 
RE: Tymber Creek SARC - Docket No. 040300-WS 

Thanks, Troy. I'll use this note to  officially change the suffix. 

---- -0 rig i nal Message-- - -- 
From: Troy Rendell 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2004 9:36 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant; Matilda Sanders; Kay Flynn 
Cc: Sam Merta; Shannon Hudson; Mahnaz Massoudi 
Subject: Tymber Creek SARC - Docket No. 040300-WS 

I'm sorry, I'm not sure who this goes to, so I thought I'd cover all basis .... Anyway, we have contacted 
Tymber Creek concerning Docket No. 040300-WS - they have indicated that this rate case is for its 
wastewater system only - so I believe that the suffix should be changed to "SU" instead of WS ... 
Thank you.. 
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